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Blue Class 

A joyful January full of laughter, creativity and experiments. 

This half term we have Heather joining us on a Tuesday where we are taking part in an enterprise 

project that involves creativity and imagination. We have started moulding some clay to look like cats 

then we are going to paint and decorate them.  

On Fridays in our second PE lesson of the week, we are working on relaxation and control in yoga with 

Elsa who comes in and helps us. We have practiced a wide range of moves and made it fun through a 

range of games as well.  

In science we have been completing a unit called sensory introduction to chemistry in our world. This 

is where we have been able to explore states of matter, effects of change on materials and 

experiment with reversible and irreversible change. We have used chocolate buttons, ice lollies and 

toast to test all of these.  

As well as all of these, we have been looking at ICT enabled equipment in computing. We have done 

this through using the interactive whiteboard, art board, iPads and explored the sensory room where 

we found a range of equipment.  


